
 

 

 
 
Head teacher – Mr A Fell 
June 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
Please see the table below showing the “moving on” arrangements for September 2021.  
 
Year 1 –As you move around the building to year 2, the parents wait on the yard and do not assemble under 
the canopy. Children make their own way into class in the morning and staff send them out to you at home 
time. 
 
Year 2 – please also note that as the children move into year 3 and upstairs, the children will be dismissed 
from the top end of the playground, by the benches.   
 
Year 4 – as you move into year 5, please meet on the other yard, by the blue cage.   
 
Year 6 – we wish you all the very best in your new high schools! 
 
Classes now -------Class in September 2021 
 
RSS   1SC           Mrs Stanway, Ms Cadwallader and Ms Sharples 
RJR     1KE            Mrs Edmondson and Ms Cottam 
RJM     1IA                 Mrs Andriopoulou, Ms Glozier and Ms Oates  
1KE   2SA           Mrs Adams and Ms Adams 
1TR   2KB    Mrs Barton and Ms Crossley 
1SM   2KD  Ms Dowse and Mrs Lyth 
2SA   3DB  Mr Barton and Ms Shaw 
2NS  3BG  Ms Berriman, Mr Greenaway, Mrs Rani and Ms Cocker 
2KB   3YG                 Mrs Yan, Mrs Glozier, Ms Quadar and Mrs Patel 
3GY  4NT   Miss Thornley, Ms Scholes and Mrs Goodall 
3SS    4SM   Miss Snioch, Mrs Madigan, Ms Scholes and Mrs Goodall 
3BG  4OG   Mrs Oates, Mrs Glozier, Ms Scholes and Mrs Goodall 
4GO  5MN   Mrs Northey, Mrs Madigan, Mrs Bibi and Ms Hanan 
4NT  5BIH  Mr Ish, Mrs Bibi and Ms Hanan 
4AB   5NS  Mr Sallabank, Mrs Bibi and Ms Hanan 
5MN   6ME  Mr Eckersley, Mrs Jepson and Mrs Walton 
5BIH         6AB   Mr Bown, Mrs Jepson and Mrs Walton  
5KD          6RMc   Mr McClements, Mrs Jepson and Mrs Walton 
 
We look forward to meeting our new nursery and reception children: 
 
NJS (blue room) Mrs Sykes, Ms Kinnard and Ms Syed 
NGM (red room) Mrs Marsh, Ms Bartlett Ms Syed 
RSS - Mrs Slinn and Mrs Cooke 
RJR - Mrs Roache and Ms Scholes  
RTR - Ms Redfern and Ms Arnold 
 
We send our best wishes to Miss Marchant who is leaving us temporarily for her maternity leave.  
 
Regards,  
Mr Fell 
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